
7. UNITED KINGDOM EXCHANGE VISIT – PRESENTATION
BY BOB NIXON, TEAM LEADER CITY PLAN

In addition to his report entitled, “Contrasting Processes for Managing Urban
Growth – England and New Zealand”, Mr Nixon showed members of the
Committee photographic slides of Norwich township in the Norfolk district where
he was based.

He also highlighted the differences between the English and New Zealand
planning systems, noting that all land developments required a council’s consent
in England.


